
On Wednesday, October 10, 2018, 9:07:34 AM PDT, Katherine Reid <kreid@regalhosting.org> wrote: 
 
 
Mr. Jones, 
Hope you're having a good week! 
 
I'm writing on behalf of my son Jake. 
 
My father recently gave Jake his old stamp collection, and to my surprise, Jake has become really 
invested in it. His grandfather has been collecting stamps since before I was born, and the two of them 
have become really close. 
 
Jake even did some research on stamp collecting and came across your site. He really likes all the 
resources you provided on this page ( https://sanjosesc.com/links/ ) and even managed to teach his 
grandfather some new things after reading through them! 
 
Since this isn't a hobby that younger people are often drawn to, Jake wanted to send along this resource 
that inspired him to incorporate technology into philately: https://www.mapcon.com/us-en/stamp-
collecting-software-and-resources 
 
It's got some links to different stamp collecting softwares, and information on the hobby in general, and he 
thought it would be a great resource for your readers to check out! 
 
Would you consider adding it to your page for him? We're going to dinner at my parents' house on Friday, 
and I'd love for Jake to get to show his grandfather.  
 
I can't believe it's October already! I hope you're enjoying the Fall! 
 
Best wishes, 
Katherine Reid 
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